
 

 

 
 
 
 

AGENDA SUPPLEMENT (1) 
 
 
Meeting: Western Area Licensing Sub Committee 

Place:  St John's Parish Centre, 2 Wingfield Road, Trowbridge, Wiltshire, 

BA14 9EA 

Date: Thursday 23 August 2012 

Time: 10.30 am (Members’ briefing 10.00am) 

 

 
The Agenda for the above meeting was published on 14 August 2012. Additional 
papers have now been included for the meeting, as detailed below. 
 
Please direct any enquiries on this Agenda to Kirsty Butcher, of Democratic Services, 
County Hall, Bythesea Road, Trowbridge, direct line  01225 713948 or email 
kirsty.butcher@wiltshire.gov.uk  
 
Press enquiries to Communications on direct lines (01225)713114/713115. 
 
This Agenda and all the documents referred to within it are available on the Council’s 
website at www.wiltshire.gov.uk  
 

 

 5c   Appendix 3 - Representations (Pages 1 - 2) 
 
A Wiltshire Police Licensing Report is attached. 

 
 

DATE OF PUBLICATION:  17 August 2012 



 

 

 



Wiltshire Police Licensing Report – Feta Feast Warminster 

Feta Feast Intelligence Reports 1st June 2012 to 1st August 2012 

Saturday 14th July 2012 

- Niche  62637 

During the course of patrol on Saturday 14th July I visited Warminster CCTV and spoke 

to staff there. 

I was advised by them that there was footage of a licensing breach at Feta Feast in the 

Market Place Warminster on the 24th June 2012. 

I am reliably informed that the staff there closed at 0245 hrs rather than the 0200hrs 

licensed closing time. I have secured the footage and will be reporting this to the 

Licensing Team at Trowbridge Police Station. 

Further to this I paid my own visit to Feta Feast at 0155hrs on Sunday the 15th July and 

spoke with staff there re their closing time. Whilst there was yet more confusion about 

serving of last customers I informed them it was quite clear there was no more 

money/orders to be made and the premises had to stop trading at 02.00hrs. 

Last customers needed to leave the shop as soon as possible. 

I remained and watched the shop and by 0210 the premises was empty and closed. 

I am told by staff that they are seeking to take over the license from Sid THNAIBAT and 

that they will be asking to stay open until 0300hrs. It is quite clear the same staff have 

been working in the premises the whole time the licensing breaches have continued and 

I would have no confidence that any further breaches wouldn’t occur. 

The same issues re FETA exist and they remain susceptible to disorder. 

Submitted by Inspector Lindsey Winter 
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